
 

  

Oakwood Village email-
based mailing list 

1. Go to 
oakwoodvillageoh.com  

2. Click on Stay Informed 
then complete the form 
and you are in. 

Emergency Notification 

Automatically receive notifications 
regarding announcements & 
weather related emergencies 

FREE!  
 www.oakwoodvillageoh.com  

1. Click on the CodeRed 
app. 

2. Complete the form and 
submit. 

3.  Your information is 
always confidential. 
 

 

Meet Up Spot! 
Selling items on-line? A secure 
way to transact business is at 
Village Hall. Arrange to meet at 
the rear of Village Hall by the 
“Meet Up Spot” sign. A security 
camera is always on so you can 
feel a bit safer in making those 
transi�ons with people you don’t 
know personally. 
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Councilman Chris 
Callender  

 
Ward 1 Bulletin 
What’s inside?  

 Leaf Collection Program 
 New Residents 
 Mount Zion Meditation   
 Waste Management 

Updates 
 Snow Removal Program   
 Important Phone 

Numbers   
 Oakwood Village Email 

based mailing 
 Emergency Notification 
 Meet Up Spot  

  

  

  



 

 
Fall Leaf Collection  

The Village of Oakwood Service Department 
offers free leaf pick up during the fall months. 
Leaves are to be placed in piles on the tree 
lawn and do not place leafs on the roadway.  
Please remove branches, twigs, rocks and 
other large debris. The service department 
will make recurring trips around the Village 
until we have inclement weather.  

 
 

New Residents! 

Welcome to Oakwood Village. If you have not 
received a welcome package please contact the 
building department at 440-232-9980 or the 
Council Clerk, Christine Morgan at 440-201-1020 

Mount Zion Meditation Garden 

With Covid relief funds, the Village along with 
Mount Zion Church created a meditation 
garden to aid in spiritual health and well-

being for the residents of Oakwood Village. 
Enter from Broadway to Mt. Zion Circle and 

proceed to the back of the property. 

 

 

Waste Management Updates  
 

Recycling Collection  
You should have received a letter in the mail 
from Waste Management, the Residential 
Collection Guide. Effective November 2021, 
recycling will be collected every other week. Our 
ward (Ward 1) are the Gold Weeks. The calendar 
can be found on the Village website at 
www.oakwoodvillageoh.com. Trash will 
continue to be picked up weekly.  
 

Rubbish Collection 
If the following holidays fall on a Monday of 
your collection week, pickup will be delayed by 
one day.  
  
New Year’s Day 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day  
Memorial Day 
Independence Day 
Labor day 
Thanksgiving Day 
Christmas Day  

Proper Cart Placement 
Remember to place the trash carts at least 3 
feet apart AND 3 feet away from all obstructions 
(trees, cars and mailboxes etc.  
  
Have trash and recycling carts at the curb by 7 
a.m. on collection day. 
 
Any questions please call 440-232-6957 

 

 

  

 

 

Snow Removal Program 
Residents 62 years of age or older or those 

disabled without anyone younger at home 

to shovel the driveway, can register at 

Village Hall for snow removal. 

For eligible first timers, a $1.00 registration 

fee will entitle your driveway plowed when 

at least 4” or more snow has fallen and all 

main and residential streets have been 

cleared. If you have previously registered for 

this program call Village 440-232-9988 to 

continue participation.  

  

 

  
Important phone numbers 
Village Hall 440-232-9988 

Non-emergency Police 440-232-1035 

Fire Department 440-232-6695 

Building Department 440-232-9980 

Service Department 440-232-6957  

Building Dept. 440-232-9980  

Council Office 440-201-1020 

 
 

 


